

40 555

16 DEC 2014

Senior Executive Officer
Land Use Planning & Transportation

South Bublin County Council

Dublin, 1 5 DIC 2014

Dear Mr. Curtin,

I refer to your letter ref. LACM Nov14 41566 dated 11th December 2014 addressed to my predecessor, who left Ireland in December 2013, Mr. Maurizio Zanini.

I am not aware of any eventuality of Lucan House being vacated or put up for sale or lease. In any case, any decisions regarding Lucan House are not taken by this Embassy directly. Your letter will be kept on file for reference.

Yours sincerely,

Giovanni Adorni Braccesi

Mr. Tom Curtin Administrative Officer Roads Department South Dublin County Council County Hall Tallaght Dublin 24